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PHYSICAL PROPERTIES

PACKAGING

#11 Heavy Duty Restroom Cleaner is an acid based product formulated to eliminate 
tough soils including soap scum, hard water deposits, rust stains and mildew. Spray 
on surface to be cleaned or apply with damp sponge or cloth. Allow solution to work 
before wiping surface clean. Allow to remain on surface a sufficient amount of time 
depending on the severity of the soil. Heavy deposits may require light scrubbing 
with a brush. Rinse thoroughly with clean water or wipe with a clean damp sponge or 
cloth. 

Spot check hidden area of surface to be cleaned first. Avoid contamination of food in 
the use and storage of this product. Surfaces subject to direct food contact must be 
rinsed with potable water. This product is an acid based product and should not be 
used on natural stone. Test on an inconspicuous area, if uncertain.

Prevention: Keep only in original container. Do not breathe dusts or mists. Wash skin 
thoroughly after handling. Wear protective gloves/protective clothing/eye protec-
tion/ face protection. Response: Absorb spillage to prevent material damage. IF 
SWALLOWED: Rinse mouth. Do NOT induce vomiting. IF ON SKIN (or hair): Take off 
immediately all contaminated clothing. Rinse skin with water/shower. Wash contami-
nated clothing before reuse. IF INHALED: Remove person to fresh air and keep 
comfortable breathing. Immediately call a POISON CENTER/doctor/medical profes-
sional. Specific treatment (see supplemental information on this label). IF IN EYES: 
Rinse cautiously with water for several minutes. Remove contact lenses if present and 
easy to do. Continue rinsing. Storage: Store in corrosive resistant container with a 
resistant inner lining.  Store locked up. Disposal: Dispose of contents/container in 
accordance with local/regional/national/ international regulations. 

PRECAUTIONARY STATEMENTS

DIRECTIONS

ABOUT THIS PRODUCT
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Appearance: Blue/Green Liquid 

Specific Gravity: 1.13

Odor: Mint

Ph (Conc.): 0-1

Flash Point: >212°F (>100°C).

HEAVY DUTY RESTROOM CLEANER

32 oz

CUI Solutions, Inc.
1841 VERNON ST. | N. KANSAS CITY, MO 64116 | 816-471-3602  

FAX: 816-474-3302 | WWW.CUISOLUTIONS.COM

Remove cap and Squeeze bottle to fill measuring chamber

8 ounces per 4 gal mop bucket
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1/2 ounce per 32oz spray bottle
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